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President Donald Trump 
The White House 
1600 Pennsylvania A venue NW 
Washington, DC 20500 

Dear Mr. President: 

WASHINGTON. DC 20510 

January 5, 2020 

We write to request and urge you to immediately declassify in full the January 4, 2020 war 
powers notification you submitted to Congress following the U.S. military operation targeting 
Islamic Revolutionary Guard Corps Quds Force Commander Qasem Soleimani. 

It is critical that national security matters of such import be shared with the American people in a 
timely manner. An entirely classified notification is simply not appropriate in a democratic 
society, and there appears to be no legitimate justification for classifying this notification. 

Thank you for your consideration of this request. 

Sincerely, 

• 

Charles E. Schumer 


